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Watts Remy

From: Bob <r.amundson@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 8:27 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I support SB 931 and SB 926

Hell-o, 
 
I support senate bills 931 and 926 because if implemented they will help protect Oregonians living near forest lands and 
also protect Oregonians who recreate in Oregon State Forests.  It is time for the state of Oregon to move away from old 
forestry practices of using herbicides to clear recently harvested forests on state lands.   
 
As a retired plant biologist, I urge you to support both of the bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Amundson, PhD 


